
 
September 19, 2018 

 
 
This notice contains important information about the following: 

 
 

• Board of Directors Vacancy 
 

 
Board of Directors Vacancy 
 
Sarah Woolf resigned from the Board of Directors effective Wednesday, August 29, 2018. Applications 
for appointment to this Board vacancy are now being accepted. By law, the term for the individual 
appointed to this position will expire in December 2020. To serve on the Board, you must be a 
landowner, a legal representative of a landowner, or designated as a representative of a landowner.  
Applications must be filed with Westlands' Fresno office no later than Monday, October 1, 2018. The 
Personnel Committee of the Board will interview all applicants and will recommend an appointment to 
fill the vacancy at the Board's Tuesday, October 16, 2018 meeting. To receive an application for this 
Board vacancy, or for further information, contact Bobbie Ormonde, District Secretary, at (559) 241-
6203. 
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